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Photo Release 
The Children's House has a Facebook page. We upload photos of the children occasionally. 
The photos will be used only for publicity of the preschool on Facebook or our website and 
for no other purpose unless we let you know in advance. We will never use your child’s 
name. Please let me know if you prefer that we only post photos of your child on 
Montessori Compass. This is a closed site, only TCH families can view the photos so we can 
update families on what the children are doing in class. 

Please check the appropriate boxes below to consent to letting us post your photos. 
 

Website – TheChildrensHouse.us (public) 

Facebook – The Children’s House Facebook page (public) 

Montessori Compass – Photo sharing site (private) 
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